NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, April 24,  2014
ALTA, Southington
Present:  Bill Scalise (presiding), Carol Wilkes, Corinne Byrne, Mark Hill, Rick Rumsey, Chris Doyle
1.  Treasurer’s Report:  Wayne reports that the checking account balance is $5574.69.
2. Secretary’s Report:  Notes from last meeting were reviewed
3. CAASP STARS:  STARS Conference is all set for Friday, May 30, 2014 at Lincoln College of New England. Bill is still looking for judges for the events. There is a $100 stipend available for programs that need support for transportation. Again, the conference is free to members ($18 per student for non-members). The deadline for registration is Friday May 2. This is somewhat flexible but Mark needs to  have a firm lunch count by Monday May 26. Carol Wilkas has used Subway in the past for lunches and will check on using them this year for conference lunches. Conference program will begin at 9:30 this year with judging to start at 10:00. Lunch will be at 12:15. Please get your registrations in as soon as possible to Bill Scalise to help get certificates made and plan rooms for judging. Mark will check on meeting at Lincoln on May 22 for our next CAASP meeting. Mark is ordering the T-shirts for the STARS students. Bill will get the volunteer judge letter out to anyone contacting potential judges. Mark will look into a gift card for Debra L for her support at Lincoln College again this year. Corinne and Carol suggested that we start the STARS leadership days for next year at our year end meeting this June. Bill will be at West Hartford REACH Tuesday at 1:30 to go over registration with the students interested in participating in the conference. Please let him know if you would like him to come to your program to speak about STARS.
4. Update on Connecticut Alternative Education Report /Legislation Survey:   Bill has not heard anything about HB 5567 as of this date. 
5. Legislative Day:  On April 3, 2014 CAASP programs met at the State LOB to tour the Capitol and meet with our legislators. Killingly, Danbury, West Hartford REACH, Wallingford and Ridgefield all participated in the tour. It was a very successful day. Some suggestions for next year were to plan it later in the morning, Later in the year (next year is the long session), and contact more legislators.
6. (New Business) Meeting procedure:  Carol suggested that we survey programs for the best day and time for future CAASP meetings. Bill suggested that we may want to go back to rotating the meetings to member programs to get more programs involved in the meetings. Please let Bill know if you have any suggestions for increasing participation in CAASP.
